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This Week's Liturgy
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Faith Formation Update September 28, 2016
Dear Faith Formation Families,

Thank you all for another successful week! We have a
few exciting things coming up in the next few weeks, so I
hope you all can take advantage of these opportunities!

News & Updates

Faith Formation Classes

Gr. 1-7
Classes will continue as normal
this week. Sunday classes will
meet from 9:50 a.m. - 10:50
a.m. and Monday classes will meet from 4:15 p.m.-
5:15 p.m. Also, if your child will be absent for class,
please let me know even if it is right before class. It is
important that we maintain accurate
attendance records.

Confirmation
Confirmation classes will also meet this week on
Sunday from 5:00 p.m.- 7:00 p.m. (please note that
this week is a longer session week). Confirmation pt. 1
(gr. 8) will meet in the Lodge and Confirmation pt. 2
(gr. 9) will meet in the church basement. At 5:30 p.m.
we will gather in the church for our first Mass of the year.
This will be a teaching Mass where Fr. Steve will be
going over each part of the Mass in detail. This is a
great opportunity for all Faith Formation families to
attend. 

Mass Opportunity
On Sunday, October 2nd at
5:30pm, as part of our
Confirmation program, we will
be having our first youth Mass
of the year. All Faith
Formation families are welcome to attend! This
Mass will be an instructional Mass where Fr. Steve will
be going through each part of the Mass, explaining in
detail what each part means and why we do
certain things during Mass. It is an excellent opportunity
for to learn about
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something that we as Catholics experience every
Sunday. This Mass will also fulfill your
Sunday obligation as Catholics, so please consider
attending (please note, this does not excuse our
younger students from Faith Formation class on
Sunday morning/Monday afternoon).

Children's Choir

Our children's choir rehearsals
will continue this coming week.
For our traditional children's
choir (gr. 1-7) rehearsals will occur on Monday from
5:15 p.m.- 5:55 p.m. 

Our teen choir will meet for practice at 4:00 p.m. on
Sunday (before Confirmation classes begin). 

Parking

As most of you know, parking
can be a nightmare on Sunday
mornings, especially once Faith
Formation classes are over.
Please give yourself a few extra minutes before classes
are over to ensure that you are able to get a parking
spot. Please DO NOT park in the "No Parking" areas by
the Lodge and church. The orange parking cones are
set up to prohibit people from parking there. It causes
further congestion/safety issues if you park in these
areas. 

Jonathan Galo- Director of Faith Formation | | stanthonyfaithformation@comcast.net
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